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DATE: November 20, 2017

TO: Mayor and Members of Council

FROM: Stephen Collins, Deputy City Manager- Public Works

Jennifer Rose, Director of Environmental Services

RE: Communication: Finance, Administration and Audit Committee (November
6, 2017 — AM Meeting) Report # 10, Item #1 - Stormwater Charge in Rural
areas and Feedback from Stormwater Charge Implementation

Purpose

To respond to the recommendation at the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee on
November 6, 2017, that staff review the application of the stormwater charge as implemented
for large commercial and agricultural properties in rural areas and bring forward
recommendations for refinements as part of the 2018 Budget

Background

Staff have been working, over the past couple of weeks, to provide a recommendation to
Council which addresses the above recommendation to review the application of the stormwater
charge for large commercial and agricultural properties in rural areas.

Staff request that the recommendations be provided in a report to the Finance, Administration

and Audit Committee on January 22, 2017. A recommendation in this report will include a
referral to the January Special Council Meeting for the 2018 Budget.

Respectfully Submitted
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Stephen Collins, P.Eng Jertifer Rose
Deputy City Manager, Public Works Director, Environmental Services
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